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VPHS Receives Donations from Villa Park Rotary

ORANGE, Calif., November 5, 2010-The Orange Unified School District announced that
Villa Park High School recently received two donations from the Villa Park Rotary Club
totaling $1,200 from their Vocational Services Committee.

The donations consisted of $860 to fund Advance Placement Examination scholarships
and an additional $340 for student scholarships to attend the Future Business Leaders of
America (FBLA) Leadership Conference.

Ed Howard, Villa Park principal said, “For the second year in a row the VP Rotary Club has
assisted students in paying for the AP exams. Many of our Advanced Placement students
have a difficult time paying for the exams and the rotary graciously donated enough
money to scholarship ten tests.”

Teresa Hagelbarger, Advisor for VPHS FBLA said, “This donation will help provide an
opportunity for a number of our students who couldn’t have attended the conference

without these scholarships.” FBLA helps prepare young people for careers in business
through entrepreneurial experiences, lectures and competitions.

The Orange Unified School District is located at 1401 North Handy Street in Orange, CA
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